2024 SV Fish Fries Sponsored by SV PTO

Fish Fry Details:

When: February 16th & 23rd
March 1st & 15th
Where: K of C Hall/Clubroom
Time: Dining Hall - 4:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.
Callin-3:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Online - a week prior until 10:00 p.m. the night before

Friendly Reminders:

*Every family is expected to work at least one shift to get their tuition credit.* However, we need almost twice
that many spots filled. We ask each family to please consider working at least two shifts (either adult or student
counts for the second shift). Please note that the Luke 18 Retreat is the weekend of March 15th and many
students and parents will be unavailable to help with that fish fry.

*Every family is also expected to bring TWO desserts the day of the fish fry you work.* Please bring your
desserts to the K of C Side Room anytime between 7:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. Please do not send refrigerated
desserts.

There are no grade level assignments for specific dates as there have been in the past. This allows everyone
more flexibility to pick a date that works with your family’s schedule.

Those that assist with ticket pre-sales will be able to count that as their tuition credit requirement. If interested,
please contact Lisa Meyer at 573-517-2177. She is looking for 3-4 individuals to help with this prior to the start of
the fish fries.

Service hours will be given to students in grades 7-12.

We will be using Signup.com to sign up for fish fry shifts again this year. You will see that there is a limited
number of people needed for each fish fry. Within those numbers are listed positions. Once a position or date is
full, you must pick a different position or date. Positions will NOT be added once filled so please sign up early if
you have scheduling issues. You will receive notifications closer to your date to remind you. When you arrive for
your shift, be sure to find the sign-in sheet and check off that you have arrived. Participation is tracked in this
way for the tuition credit.

Please follow this link to sign up: https://signup.com/go/MgvFfGx

In lieu of donations of actual supplies and condiments, we are again asking families with one child to please donate $5
and families with two or more children to please donate $10. PTO will be putting these monetary donations towards the
cost of supplies for each fish fry. Please turn in your donations to the school offices by Friday, February 9th. Students
who have turned in their monetary donations will enjoy a dress down day on the day of the first fish fry which is Friday,
February 16th.

If you have any questions at all, please contact the officers of the SV PTO Board via email at pto@svdepaul.org.

(CUT BELOW AND RETURN THIS FORM WITH YOUR MONETARY DONATION FOR TRACKING PURPOSES!)

Student Name: Grade Level:
Student Name: Grade Level:
Student Name: Grade Level:

Student Name: Grade Level:
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